

Serving the public since 1993!

hppt://www.ProtectionAgainstCrime.com

Thank you for taking the time to review this material.

Hope this helps with your decision to have Gary Politte with Protection Against Crime (PAC), hold the free personal safety seminar. This program for men and women is informative and educational for friends, coworkers, and family. Many of the facilities are on a 1 or 2 year rotating basis, depending on staff turnover and needs.

Gary completed his training in El Paso, Texas with retired law-enforcement agents out of Los Angeles, California. Gary is a National Speaker and has provided hundreds of Personal Safety Seminars through out the Southern and South West Regions of the United States each year since 1993. As you can see from the references, Gary does seminars for different types of facilities, organizations, and clubs. Many of them are mixed groups and typically he presents the seminar at their weekly, monthly or annual: meetings, breakfasts or luncheons. Gary is able to provide his services to the people who have the desire and need for this program. He holds the seminars by organization, department or shift depending on the needs of those attending the program. Moreover, most Risk Management, Staff Development, and Human Resource Departments schedule the seminar as a mandatory program for their employees or members. The seminars range in length from 35 minutes to 60 minutes depending on the needs or structure of each group. Since this is a personal safety seminar, at the end of the program, Gary does introduce a non-lethal, non-toxic self-defense spray and trains everyone to use it.

At PAC we believe that personal safety should be part of a person's life-style, and comments have been that knowledge learned from Gary was not brought out in other safety programs previously attended by personnel. Gary does make the seminar humorous as well as entertaining, but the main reason is to have everyone be aware and prepared. By viewing our web site we believe that your company or organization will find the crime prevention information beneficial for everyone's personal safety.

If you have any questions or need more information to schedule a seminar please call. References follow for you to review at your convenience.

Again, Thank You and we look forward to hearing from you soon.

Protection Against Crime

806.441.9571

1.800.525.9877

www.protectionagainstcrime.com

TOM GREEN COUNTY SHERIFF'S CRISIS INTERVENTION UNIT 222 West Harris San Angelo, Texas 76903 (325) 658-3921

August 25, 2004

To Whom It May Concern:

Gary Politte has provided training to the volunteers and staff of the Tom Green County Sheriff's Crisis Intervention Unit two times during the last few years. His training is very informative and interesting. He covered aspects of self-protection that some of us had not considered. Most of our volunteers are women and the training is especially practical for them.

Mr. Politte also presented us with the opportunity to purchase his non-lethal, non-toxic spray for self-protection. Most of us purchased the spray, which seems to be well suited for our needs. I would recommend Mr Politte's presentation to almost any group of people who may need to become more aware of dangers we don't always think about.

Respectfully.

Rita Guthrie, Coordinator



October 9, 2007

Protection Against Crime Post Office Box 54112 Lubbock, Texas 79453

Dear Mr. Politte,

Thank you so much for coming to our office to share important safety tips and to remind us to be aware of our environment and surroundings at all times. Living in a small town, we sometimes take for granted that no harm will come to us. Your emphasis on personal safety along with your suggestions on how to defend ourselves was invaluable! Not only did you explain what to do, but you demonstrated how to use what we have, even if it is just a set of car keys.

Since your seminar, we have implemented some new procedures in our office, including a code word and forms for customers to complete before we show them property. We all agreed that this should have been done a long time ago.

In addition, most of us now have the Omega device that was introduced to us during your seminar. Not only do we have them in our possession, we have the knowledge to use them properly to make the most impact on a potential attacker. Some of us even purchased them for our family and friends.

We would highly recommend your seminar to others so they can be educated and informed in the manner in which we were by your company.

Thanks again and we appreciate your services!

RE/MAX of Bartlesville, REALTORS®

of Bartlesville 1809 SE Washington Blvd. Bartlesville, OK 74006 Office: (918) 335-3833 Fax: (918) 335-3842

Each Office Independently Owned and Operated



TO:

Gary Politte

Protection Against Crime

FROM:

Eileen Neighbors Clan

Marketing Director, Chinowth & Cohen Realtors

RE:

Safety Seminar

DATE:

August 8, 2007

I wanted to thank you for your informative presentation on personal and realtor safety at Chinowth & Cohen Realtors. Our Realtors were very impressed by what you had to say. Each one of them learned valuable safety tips and were made more aware of the danger they face in this profession.

The safety techniques you demonstrated were greatly appreciated. These techniques could be done by people of all shapes and sizes. The instructions on how to perform these maneuvers were very clear.

It is always a good thing to remind members of our profession how to look out for themselves in dangerous situations. By relaying stories of other Realtors experience, it really put it in context. I think all of us who attended your seminar are now much more aware and can use this information in not only our professional lives but also our personal.

I know you joked you've made more Realtors "armed and dangerous" with the OMEGA pepper spray, but it is a great alternative to carrying around a lethal weapon. Many of our Realtors bought both the 2 oz and keychain versions. The larger version they are going to keep at their home and the keychain version will be with them at all times.

Again, thanks for all you do. It is greatly appreciated, and we look forward to inviting you back to Chinowth & Cohen Realtors.



October 20, 2006

Gary A. Politte Protection Against Crime PO Box 54112 Lubbock, TX 79543

Dear Gary Politte:

Thank you so much for presenting the program on self defense for us on September 27, 2006. You gave a presentation to our company three years ago, that was very interesting and we wanted you to return so our new employees could learn how to be safe. It seems that violence has increased in and around Lubbock, Texas, so we all need to learn as much as possible about safety. Your program is very helpful and entertaining at the same time.

We purchased the training CD for our company library and purchased a small spray for each of our employees. We have never had to use the spray but it is a comfort to have the protection if we should ever need it.

You and your company have been a great asset for us and we look forward to having you present another program for our company in the future.

Sincerely, Linda Wilson

Linda Wilson

Human Resources



Linda Clark & Associates 7727 Quaker Avenue Lubbock, TX 79424 Office: (806) 794-4554 Fax: (806) 794-5855

October 17, 2006

Protection Against Crime Post Office Box 54112 Lubbock, TX 79453

Dear Gary;

Thank You for coming to our office to discuss and offer advice on the real dangers that we face not only in our everyday life but also in the real estate business.

Your presentation was very informative and interactive. We oftentimes let our guard down and allow ourselves to be put in potentially dangerous situations. We appreciate you exposing some of the more common predators we need to be watching for and ways to protect ourselves.

I am often at the office late into the evenings and find myself having to walk out into a dimly lit parking lot, the perfect time to be attacked. I am hoping that I personally never find myself needing to use the spray but I feel confident that I now have something to use that could save my life in a dangerous situation.

This was our first time to have you speak to our agent staff but we will not hesitate to call upon you again next year. I highly recommend your safety seminar not only to the real estate community but also to anyone wanting a non-lethal way to protect themselves. It was a pleasure meeting you and we look forward to seeing you again soon.

Sincerely,

Amber Olson, ABR

Sales Manager

Weichert, REALTORS®- Linda Clark & Associates

April 19, 2005



Protection Against Crime Post Office Box 54112 Lubbock, Texas 79453

Thank you for doing a very informative and important seminar for us on safety. I have been a Realtor in San Antonio for over 21 years and have had two incidents that could have been fatal. The last on happened in November 2004. I was approached outside an investment property I bought. I was moving the lawn and he stated he hated to see women do yard work and he'd charge \$20 dollars for both front and back. However, he had to take a look at the back yard to give me a true estimate. I told him his services were not needed, he insisted and finally asked to see my vacant home since he was staying in the area with friends and needed a rental home. After telling him three times I was not interested in his services I suggested he wait for husband who had just called and was at the corner traffic light. He left stating he was only trying to help. My girlfriend and I gathered the lawnmower and left. The next day he called me and asked if I could meet him at the house so he could see the back yard. Needless to say I did not fall for his line. Well a week and a half later I saw him on TV, he had been arrested for rape and murder of a San Antonio school teacher that lived on the side street of my home.

Even after this happened I kept procrastinating in buying some kind of protection to keep with me at all times. Thank you Gary for coming to our office and giving us the presentation this is an invaluable service you provide. I hope other Realtors take this serious enough. You don't ever think this can happen, until it happens to you.

I highly recommend your safety seminars and safety devices to every Realtor in the country. Remember Brokers if you don't have him in to provide a safety seminar for your Realtors he can't help.

Again, thank you for providing this service to us.

Rose Martinez - GRI

Keller Williams Realty

14 women tell Russo jury of worries

Defendant made them nervous during home tours, owners and real estate agents testify

Byline: Ciaire Osborn, American-Statesman Staff

DATE: February 13, 2004

PUBLICATION: Austin American-Statesman (TX)

SECTION: Metro/State

Even dogs didn't trust Patrick Russo, jurors in his capital murder trial were told Thursday. One woman's German shepherd never in Russo's feet, even following him into a closet as Russo looked at the woman's house, she said.

"I didn't know whether he was going to bite him (Russo)," said the dog's owner, Holly Dittert.

The Bastrop County man is accused of strangling Diane Holik after she let him in to tour her home, which she was selling.. Prosecutors say they think he had posed as a homebuyer for several months before killing Hollk on Nov. 15, 2001, in her Great Hi home.

Russo has denied ever being in the house. Prosecutors, who are seeking the death penalty, say a DNA sample extracted from a single hair found in the home prove he's lying.

At least 14 women testified Thursday that they had felt uncomfortable showing Russo houses. The woman who reported having o of the most unsettling experiences with him, real estate agent Tammy Tayman, said she had showed him a vacant house worth \$700,000 in the summer of 2001. At the time, he told her his name was Jim Sage, Tayman said.

After he left the house, Russo gave her an e-mail address and a cell phone number, neither of which worked, Tayman said.

Tayman said when Russo called her again she told him that she was concerned about not being able to reach him and that she had be careful about showing vacant houses.

"He said, 'If I was going to do something, don't you think I would have done it by now?' " Tayman testified.

"Then I said, 'I don't know, Jim; I don't know the criminal mind,' " Tayman said. She said she refused to meet him again.

Russo told multiple female real estate agents and female homeownersbuyers that he was willing to pay cash for a house but he wanted to view vacant ones so he could see them without furniture, witnesses testified Thursday.

Another real estate agent, Daphne Williams, said that she also showed Russo a vacant house and that he wanted her to walk into "pitch black" garage to help him find the light switch. She refused. She said he seemed nervous looking at the rest of the house a walked with his head down looking from side to side.

"He reminded me of a dog guarding a bone," Williams said.

Russo told her his name was Jim Robertson, Williams said.

When she later called him to remind him of an appointment to look at property, the man that answered said Robertson "had problems" and would not meet with her again, Williams said.

Witnesses also testified Thursday that Russo couldn't afford the expensive homes he was viewing.

Russo had only about \$1,700 in his bank accounts at the time Hollk was killed, jurors were told. He and his wife had steadily depleted their funds and were having trouble making car payments, the witnesses said.

Defense attorney Steve Brittain said that most of the Russos' money was tied up in their trailer home and their care and that they were building equity for the future.

Holik, an IBM consultant, had planned to sell her home, get married and move to Houston. Russo was a part-time music minister a Bastrop County church and lead singer in a Christian rock band.

The trial resumes Tuesday.

cosbom@statesman.com: 445-3871